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Child not collected Policy

Children will only be released to their parents/carers or their nominated representatives.
If at the end of a session no one has come to collect a child, the Pre-School Leader will remain with the child at the Pre-School and implement the following procedure:

1. Try the home, mobile and work telephone numbers of the parent/carer.

2. Try all other contact numbers of adults authorized to collect the child as listed on the admissions form.

3. If it has not been possible to contact another authorized adult reassure the child and try all the contact numbers available at 5 minute intervals.
4. If after ½ an hour contact has not been made with the parent/carer or another authorized adult, contact social services children and families team on 01237 475693 and report that you have an uncollected child.

This policy was first adopted at a meeting of the Pre-School on 7/4/11. It will be subject to regular reviews.
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